From:Brian Gravenor

Sent:24 May 2017 16:21:06 +0100

Subject:Re: Gravel Hill Shirrell Heath

Attachments:17 May Sunny Bank Gravel Hill.pdf, 16Nov re Shirrell Heath Gypsy site.pdf

Dear Sue,

Thank you for your email. We have an existing open enforcement case for the area (15/00270/CARAVN) and the site has been visited regularly. Planning permission (16/00456/FUL) was granted for this site on 28th February 2017 (Change of use of land to a private gypsy and traveller caravan site consisting of 3 no pitches). However, Mr West's letter of 14th November 2016 refers to a planning permission already granted and I am not sure which site this refers to.

I didn't join WCC until early December so have no recollection of the original contact. However, I intend to visit the site in the near future (probably next week depending on other incoming calls) in order to see what is happening there.

Yours sincerely,

Brian Gravenor

Senior Enforcement Officer

Winchester City Council and South Downs National Park

Telephone: 01962 848387

E mail:bgravenor@winchester.gov.uk

Internet: www.winchester.gov.uk



From: Planning & Projects Officer [mailto:

@shedfieldparishcouncil.org.uk

Sent: 22 May 2017 14:44

To: Julie Pinnock; Brian Gravenor

Cc: Cllr Roger Huxstep; Shedfield Parish Council; Cllr Victoria Weston

Subject: FW: Gravel Hill Shirrell Heath

Dear Julie and Brian

Could you advise please whether there has been a site visit. Shedfield Parish Council would be grateful for an update.

Kind regards



Planning and Projects Officer

Shedfield Parish Office, Upper Church Road, Shedfield, Southampton, Hampshire SO32 2JB

Tel: 01329 830060

Email: @shedfieldparishcouncil.org.uk

Working Hours 10.30 – 14.30 Monday and 12.00 – 16.30 Wednesday

Planning and Projects Officer

Shedfield Parish Office, Upper Church Road, Shedfield, Southampton, Hampshire SO32 2JB

Tel: 01329 830060

Email: @shedfieldparishcouncil.org.uk

Working Hours 10.30-14.30 Monday and 12.00-16.30 Wednesday